Taxpayer.com Petition

Stand Up. Be Heard! Ontario: Stop the ORPP Payroll Tax

To Members of the Legislative Assembly of Ontario:

Kathleen Wynne is planning a 1.9% payroll tax for Ontario employees and a 1.9% tax for employers because she believes
her government knows best when it comes to how to save for retirement. The Ontario Retirement Pension Plan payroll tax

will mean less money for Ontario families already struggling to make ends meet, and for Ontario small businesses trying to
stay afloat.

We the undersigned, call on the government of Ontario to get their hands out of the pockets of Ontario families and
businesses, and end plans for the Ontario Retirement Pension Plan.

Name: Address: Signature:

Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be mailed to the Toronto Office:
260 Adelaide Street E, PO Box 38, Toronto, ON M5A 1N1 or e-mail to: on.director@taxpayer.com
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